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To whom it may concern,

I am strongly apposed to the transportation and storage of foreign nuclear waste to the state of

Utah. I have lived in this beautiful state all my lihve and I DO NOT want to see Utah become the

dumping ground for the United States or for that' mna'tter the world. It maybe~•er lucrative for
owners of Energy Solutions and the politicians that have been boughtby themy ltive the

'best interest of the people of Utah.

Pleasedo dnot allow this to happen.

Thank you,

John Collins

801 483.1445

801 541.7292'
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